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Learning Cog focus—Enquiry!            

The children that were chosen by their teacher this week to receive the 
award in our assembly: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our winners this week in Rainbow, Blue, Indigo and Violet Bases! 

 

Stay tuned to see who the winners will be next week in Rainbow, Orange, 

Yellow and Green Bases! 



 

This week children in our 
Rainbow provision went 
on their weekly session 
to Forest School. They 

did a wealth of activities 
in the session including 
exploring the forest, 
climbing and splashing 
through a stream! The 

children were very brave 
when taking on challenges 

and manging risks!  

In Yellow Base our families were invited 
into our class to take part in our DT 

project on sewing. It was brilliant for 
our mums/dads/carers to share their 
skills and to help us practise using a 

needle to stitch our fabric. Look at the 
work we produced! 



Reading at Home! 

Please ensure that your child has daily        
opportunities to read their reading book at 
home. This will ensure they practice their 
reading fluency and comprehension skills.  

 

In Red Base our families came into our classes on Friday morning to make    

chapattis together. We love having our families in our classroom so we can 

share our learning journey with them! Red Base families please join us on     

Fridays at 8.45am to spend quality time with your child and find out more 

about their learning. 



In Orange Base this week we had a fabulous Family Friday with our 
mums/dads/carers! We are currently reading the book Lost and Found 
by Oliver Jeffers. It is based on a boy and a penguin and the special 
bond they have together. Our activities in family Friday were all centred 
on exploring the elements of the book we have been learning about in 
class. We really enjoy our families coming  into school and sharing our 
learning with them! Thank you to everyone that attended this week it 
was a very exciting session! 

Orange Base families—don’t forget to join us every Friday at 8.45am for 
the opportunity to spend quality time with your child whilst    finding out 
about their learning at school. 


